~KHAM e

Y EAG. K October 26, 1956 BOX 122
1000 WATTS ALBUQUERQUE
NEW MEXICO

Mr, S, R. Morss

R3

Bradford, Mass,

Dear Mr. Morss:

We are in receipt of your letter of September 24, and this is to
verify the information centained therein. We certainly do want
to thank you for your interest in writing us.

I am truly sorry for the delay in answering you, but it could
not be helped. I'm sure that you will understand.

Thanks again for your interest.
Sincerely,
KHAL RADIO
Marilyn Neuber
Traffic lanager
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